
 

 

 BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  
 
 
In the Matter of The Empire District Electric Company ) 
of Joplin, Missouri Tariffs Increasing Rates for Electric ) Case No. ER-2012-0345 
Service Provided to Customers in the Missouri Service ) 
Area of the Company.  )  
 

 
 

NOTICE REGARDING EXTRA-RECORD COMMUNICATION 
 

Issue Date: July 27, 2012 
 
 On July 27, 2012, we received the attached correspondence from Representative 

Shane Schoeller on behalf of Sherry Veach by inter-agency mail. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kevin D. Gunn, Chairman 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 27th day of July, 2012. 
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